
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 9 Pupils 

 
 

5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 9 Preferences 
 

Thank you to all pupils and parents who have already completed their initial preferences via the SIMS 
Student app.  
 
A reminder that yesterday, Monday 4th March, was the deadline for these to be submitted. If your child is 
having a problem submitting their initial preferences, please ask them to speak to me at school.  
 
To support you and your child in finalising their subject preferences, all pupils and parents are provided 
with a consultation appointment with a member of the Leadership Team, Year Leader, Careers Advisor or 
SENCo.  
 
During this meeting, we will discuss current attainment, future aspirations and the pupil’s provisional 
choices, to ensure the pupil has made the right choice for them. If parents are unable to make the assigned 
date, the member of staff will meet with the pupil during school time.  
 
The discussions will take place at school on Thursday 18th April, from 5pm-8pm. Please use the School Cloud 
Parents’ Evening system to book a time slot with your allocated member of staff. If there is an issue with 
this date, please contact the school via info@saintcecilias.london.   
 
Pupils will be required to wear full school uniform to their consultation appointment.  
Yours sincerely,  
 
James Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
  
 

https://saintcecilias.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://saintcecilias.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:info@saintcecilias.london

